CDMC CIRCULAR

DECEMBER 2009



The Cincinnati Dance and Movement Center, 880 Compton Road, Cincinnati, OH 45231 Phone 521-8462, web site www.CincinnatiDance.com



Come See the Cincinnati Dance Crew Perform in December!

Our talented dance teams have three public performances in December:

- Saturday, December 5th, at 3:30 PM at the Springfield Township WinterFest at the Grove Hall
- Sunday, December 13th, at 7:00 PM at the Wyoming Holiday Open House at the Wyoming Civic Center
- Sunday, December 20th, at 3:30 PM at the Cincinnati Mall (center court.)

Our 30-minute holiday-themed show features members of our Show Team (the Cincinnati Dance Crew) and our Competition Team (the Cincinnati Dance All-Stars), who range in age from 4 to 18. Admission is free to all shows. In addition to the above-mentioned public performances, our teams will present private shows for residents of local retirement communities (Judson Village and Brookdale Place Finneytown) on the morning of December 24th, followed by a team luncheon and gift exchange at Skyline.

Dance-With-Me Week



DANCE-WITH-ME WEEK is

Monday, December 14 through Saturday, December 19, 2009. During Dance-With-Me Weeks, parents (or other adult relatives) may join their children in dance class. Guests are not required to wear dancewear or dance shoes; stocking feet are fine. (No shoes other than dance shoes are permitted in the dance rooms. If you do not have dance shoes we suggest you wear "slipper socks" with rubber treads on the bottom to avoid slipping.)

Recital Costumes

Costume sizing forms and payments due December 7th. Costumes are made-to-order and must be ordered months in advance to guarantee delivery by Picture Weekend, which is May 22-23, 2010. If you plan for your child to participate in the June 12th recital (rehearsal on June 11th), your costume form and payment must be turned in before the December break. Please see the administrative assistant if you have any questions or need help with measuring or sizing.

CDMC T-Shirts Make Great Holiday Gifts



CDMC logo T-shirts are available for purchase at the counter in children and adult sizes - \$12 each. Please see the administrative assistant if you would like to purchase a T-shirt.

Yard Sign Promotional Event

Congratulations to student Brooke Metayer, who won a \$40 credit on her account for winning the yard sign raffle! If you still have one of our yard signs, please bring back and turn it in to the administrative assistant at the counter so we have it to use for our next promotional event.

Thank you to all who participated in our November yard sign promotional event!

Mark Your Calendar



CDMC will be closed Monday, December 21st through Thursday, December 31st (Winter Break.). Classes resume Saturday, January 2nd, 2010. The only exception – we will be open Christmas Eve morning for our Team to gather and rehearse for the retirement home performances that morning.

Parents - When bringing your children to class, please look at the bulletin board in the vestibule for current information.



Everything you need to know about the recital, costumes, upcoming events, etc. will be posted on the bulletin board.

Also please check your student mail folder (also in the vestibule) each time you come to class. Please see the administrative assistant at the counter if you do not have a mail folder. Thank you.

Happy Hanukkah, Merry Christmas, and Happy Kwanzaa from the CDMC faculty and staff!

The Cincinnati Dage & Movement Center

880 Compton Road • Cincinnati, Ohio 45231 (513)521-8462 www.cincinnatidance.com